
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Shepard, Michael <Michael.Shepard@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: October-30-20 11:47 AM 
To: Matt Bakker <matt@brentharley.com> 
 
Subject: RE: Big White Ski Resort Master Plan (2020) - EA Reviewability 
 
 
Hello Matt,  
 
Thank you for your email seeking the EAO’s views on the reviewability of the Big White Ski 
Resort Master Plan under the 2018 EA Act. I have reviewed your analysis of the proposed 
activities and project components against the thresholds described in the Reviewable Projects 
Regulation and I don’t have any concerns or questions. It would appear that the project would 
not be reviewable, based on how you’ve described the project. If the proposed works do change 
in the future, such that this might alter our views related to reviewability, please don’t hesitate to 
follow up with us to discuss.  
 
Thank you again for proactively reaching out to our office.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Michael Shepard 
Executive Project Director 
Environmental Assessment Office 
Government of British Columbia 


